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Jason Broekstra 
Secretary/Treasurer 
Midwest Aquatic Plant Management Society 
P.O. Box 132 
Caledonia, MI 49316 
 
 
 
Midwest Aquatic Plant Management Society Members and Board of Directors: 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank the reviewing panel for accepting my 
proposal and to the Society for awarding me the 2005/2006 research grant.  The award 
will be used to further my research and knowledge in the field of aquatic plant 
management.  Again, thank you. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ryan M. Wersal 
Mississippi State University 


